From: Mark Postilion <postey27@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2025 11:23 AM

To: City Manager <citymanager@bDouglasMl.gov>
Subject: Re: Happy New Year/DDA

Thanks Lisa, | appreciate your understanding. | wish to formally resign from the DDA given
my lack of availability at this time.

Thanks for all the work you and the rest of the city staff and DDA continue to do and
apologies again for my sparse attendance the past few months.

Sincerely,

Marl Postilion




